N
Butterfield &Vallis

WHOLESALE
DISTRIBUTORS

HOLIDAY HOURS
Consumer Products Division (Orange Valley)
&

Food Service Division (Woodlands Road)
will be closed on Monday, January 1st
&
will re-open for business at
8.00am on Tuesday, January 2nd

We would like to wish everyone a
Happy, Healthy & Safe New Year.




